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Mon. 2/19
   President’s Day- Holiday
 
             

Wed. 2/21  
    Interim 2 ELA/English I
 

Wed. 2/21 
   EJH Honor Society Meeting
    3:45-5:00 pm - EJH Library

Sat.   2/24
    UIL Region Solo (selected)
     Contest (9th)

Sat. 2/24 
 Cupid Bash Band Party
  5:00pm-8:00pm
            

Top Week News
February is Black History Month

Black History Month 

https://www.blackhistorymonth.gov/
https://www.blackhistorymonth.gov/
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Thank you to Mrs. Richmond for the Trail Mix
Bar that was set up during Valentines Day for
our Staff  and everyone that contributed one

way or another



Engineer students building their gliders 



  Soccer Games 
2/21      9th girls at Pennington Harwood 4:30 (Home)

2/21      HEB LIGA Soccer Vs. Hurst City 4:45pm @Central Jr. High

2/26      9th girls at Pennington Bedford 6:00 (Away)

3/4        BYE

3/8        9th girls at Pennington Hurst 3:00 (Home) 

  Gymnastic  Meets 
3/4        Girls districts competition with all HEB Junior Highs

3/5        Boys districts competition with all HEB junior Highs

                     All meets start at 6:00pm at FEW behind KEYS!





Join our
afterschool 

clubs

Mrs. Darter



Dont miss out, 
come and join



Use of cell phones, earbuds/airpods, or personal devices is prohibited between
8:20am - to 3:35 pm without prior teacher/administration approval. Use of an

electronic device with out approval will result in that item being taken up.

First Offense: Items may be picked up by the student at the end of school day.
Second Offense: and all future offenses: The Item must be picked up by a

parent or guardian

Reminder on deliveries:
The school will  not accept the delivery of flowers, arrangements,

candy, balloons or food service delivery to students. 
any food deliveries must come from their own

parent/guardian

Cell phone Policy Reminders





WANT TO  INSURE  YOUR CHILD 'S  DEVICE?

The Stallion Stampede is published by Mrs. Guadamuz the Campus Receptionist at EJH. 
If you have any questions, comments, or feedback, please email me at astrid.guadamuz@hebisd.edu or call the main number

at (817) 399-3820

EJH Facebook EJH Website EJH Sports & Athletics EJH Choir EJH Band

HELPFUL  L INKS

EJH Counseling

http://schoollunchapp.com/
https://www.hebisd.edu/Page/1807
https://m.facebook.com/Euless-Junior-High-394588740590732/
https://www.hebisd.edu/eulessjh
https://www.hebisd.edu/domain/988
https://sites.google.com/hebisd.edu/ejhchoir/
https://m.facebook.com/Euless-Junior-High-394588740590732/
https://www.hebisd.edu/eulessjh
https://www.hebisd.edu/domain/988
https://sites.google.com/hebisd.edu/ejhchoir/
https://sites.google.com/hebisd.edu/eulessjhband
https://sites.google.com/hebisd.edu/ejh-awatson/home
https://sites.google.com/hebisd.edu/ejh-awatson/home

